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Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

From: Miles A. Seaman <miles.seaman@googlemail.com>

Sent: 07 February 2014 14:42

To: Planning

Subject: 2013/7585/P  Attn: Conor McDonagh

Categories: Orange Category

Conor, 
We spoke on the phone concerning this application some days ago. 
I wanted to make the point that there are two very different points of view for the residents affected 
by this plan. I am aware that you have heard from a representative of GARA to which the resident 
of Sarre Road are affiliated but we take a different view of the application being made by Linden 
Wates. You will have read our objections in the submissions we have made which stand as 
stated. We emphatically object to the proposed scheme on the grounds that it is not significantly 
different in overall appearance to the scheme put before the recent enquiry and in some respects 
(the glass boxes) is worse in terms of addressing the conditions set out by the inspector in her 
decision. 
We realise that you have a difficult decision to make on whether this is acceptable but we are 
minded to oppose this scheme at the DCC should it be recommended to them. 
Kind regards 
Miles Seaman 
On behalf of Sarre Road residents 
 


